
From: Kelly King 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, May 26, 2020 2:22 PM 
HFC Committee 

Subject: FW: Riki Hokama's Bill 6.04.041 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council member Kelly Takaya King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 8th Fl 
Wailuku HI 96793 
mauicounty.us 

From: Nancy Barnes <nascarnancy@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 8:58AM 
To: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Riki Hokama's Bill 6.04.041 

Hello Riki Hokama, 

I am contacting you to let you know that even visitors to your wonderful island thinks your 

Bill 6.04.041 to make it criminal to starve any animal is inhumane. I spend 2 months a year on your island as a timeshare 
owner and love every minute there, but this idea is not acceptable. The Maui Humane Society works very hard to do their 
best to spay and neuter the feral cats, and dogs too. I know there are a lot of feral cats, but they didn't ask to be born and 
don't deserve to suffer from starvation, (we don't do that to our homeless humans). Please rethink your idea and maybe 
spend your energy working with the Maui Humane Society instead of against it. 

Thank you, Nancy Barnes 

Hello Kelly King, I wanted you to have a copy of the letter I sent to Riki Hokama so you know the feelings of 
others. Thank you, Nancy Barnes 
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